
Notice 

As of November 16, 2022 Natasha Jensen has been hired to be the Renner Sanitary District’ s treasurer

The Renner Sanitary District new official office mailing address will be located out of the Jensen Electric 

building at the corner of Renner Corner.  Presently, Renner Sanitary District only has addresses for all 

the membership of the District. We would like to update the mailing database with emails and phone 

numbers to get messages out to the membership asap, if an emergency occurs. Also for the treasurer, if 

need be to contact you as a member regarding billing issues. Please complete the below information 

and return to rennersaitarydistrict@gmail.com.

Feel free to drop in and visit with Natasha, the phone number 605.330.4189 will be the same and the 

new email is:  rennersanitary@gmail.com.

New Address is: Renner Sanitary District,  25804 Lindbergh Ave,  Suite 1, Renner SD 57055

Also, due to the resignation of trustee board member Nancy Rasmussen from the board, Doug Dykstra

will appoint someone to fill the term thru til November 2023.  If you are interested to serve please 

notify him at 605.366.1863 or at ddykstra52@gmail.com.

Thank you, Trustees- Erick Anderson, Doug Dykstra,  and clerk- Roger Scheibe

Please complete and send back to   rennersanitary@gmail.com    or with your next payment.  

Member Name:

Address:

Email address:

Phone number to be contacted at:

mailto:rennersanitary@gmail.com
mailto:rennersanitary@gmail.com
mailto:ddykstra52@gmail.com

